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  The Match Through History - from 300 B. C. to OMG! Jeff Nelligan,2021-07-08
For centuries, Western scholars have puzzled over the private lives of the
most prominent eligible singles in history. Endless volumes are filled with
their monumental leadership, political, philosophical and literary
accomplishments. But the larger question looms: What about their dating
lives? Who did they seek and why? Were they hot or not? Most compelling, what
was in their online profiles?! Now we know. Piecing together extensive
archival records located in New York, Paris, Prague, and Fresno as well as
investigating Phoenician hieroglyphics and Instagram, our intrepid author
reconstructs quasi veritas the dating app profiles of the some of the most
socially needy bachelors and bachelorettes of the past 23 centuries. Revealed
here is a psychological panorama of longings - hopes, dreams, pettiness, and
yes, likes Amongst the findings, we learn: * Forsaken to spinsterhood in
Puritan Amherst, Emily Dickinson (screen name EmmyD69) longed for Mr. Right
Now, not Mr. Right. * A a dichotomized adolescence in the bad-boy corridors
of Greenwich Country Day School led Biggie Smalls, aka The Notorious BIG, to
seek a Goldman Sachs equity partner with a tight booty shizzle. * Seeking to
complement her INSP Myers-Briggs Type Indicator, Joan of Arc looked only for
a major-league EFSJ with Socionics Te, natch. * Henry David Thoreau (aka
Walden Hunkster) desired a maiden not afraid to get her petticoats dirty on
my exquisite 14 acres of waterfront with its 40-foot dock. * Mike Ditka
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maintained a defiant belief that the 4/3 defense is the only way to a bird's
heart. * Virginia Woolf was firm in her conviction that I am not a person. I
am a collection of choices. Previously wounded in love, lonely in life,
defeated in the commercial battlefield space and victims of London
publishers, Tweet storms, Russian emigre snobbery, Asian land grabs, Saudi
businessmen, and feckless peasant plagues and revolts, our match seekers
persevere. Fundamentally, the profiles here go to the core of the historic
courtship dilemma: Swipe left or swipe right? Conversely, we also learn of
the dark side - the games, the filters, the posers and playas and the bitter
laments: I BLOCK all Romans!; Pray thee lassies, only daguerreotypes within
the last five fortnights; No King Henry VIII supporters and their MBGA hats!
Contextualized Freudians can swipe left! For our stalwarts, the past is
yesterday and tomorrow a scroll away. Opposites attract opposites attract
opposites muses Kim Jong-un. Or as Charlotte Bronte says, I will wait forever
for thee. Just don't take too long. Meet Someone New is not just a 21st
Century trademark - it's a primal scream echoing across 23 centuries of
dating apps. With this slender volume, we now glimpse anew the eternal quest
for companionship and how love was sought and found. It begins, as always,
with a ❤️
  Ask a Manager Alison Green,2018-05-01 From the creator of the popular
website Ask a Manager and New York’s work-advice columnist comes a witty,
practical guide to 200 difficult professional conversations—featuring all-new
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advice! There’s a reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby of the
work world.” Ten years as a workplace-advice columnist have taught her that
people avoid awkward conversations in the office because they simply don’t
know what to say. Thankfully, Green does—and in this incredibly helpful book,
she tackles the tough discussions you may need to have during your career.
You’ll learn what to say when • coworkers push their work on you—then take
credit for it • you accidentally trash-talk someone in an email then hit
“reply all” • you’re being micromanaged—or not being managed at all • you
catch a colleague in a lie • your boss seems unhappy with your work • your
cubemate’s loud speakerphone is making you homicidal • you got drunk at the
holiday party Praise for Ask a Manager “A must-read for anyone who works . .
. [Alison Green’s] advice boils down to the idea that you should be
professional (even when others are not) and that communicating in a
straightforward manner with candor and kindness will get you far, no matter
where you work.”—Booklist (starred review) “The author’s friendly, warm, no-
nonsense writing is a pleasure to read, and her advice can be widely applied
to relationships in all areas of readers’ lives. Ideal for anyone new to the
job market or new to management, or anyone hoping to improve their work
experience.”—Library Journal (starred review) “I am a huge fan of Alison
Green’s Ask a Manager column. This book is even better. It teaches us how to
deal with many of the most vexing big and little problems in our
workplaces—and to do so with grace, confidence, and a sense of humor.”—Robert
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Sutton, Stanford professor and author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole
Survival Guide “Ask a Manager is the ultimate playbook for navigating the
traditional workforce in a diplomatic but firm way.”—Erin Lowry, author of
Broke Millennial: Stop Scraping By and Get Your Financial Life Together
  Minecraft: The Mountain Max Brooks,2021-03-02 In the thrilling sequel to
the New York Times bestselling novel Minecraft: The Island, a stranded hero
stumbles upon another castaway—and discovers that teamwork might just be the
secret to survival. Wandering a vast, icy tundra, the explorer has never felt
more alone. Is there anything out here? Did I do the right thing by leaving
the safety of my island? Should I give up and go back? So many questions, and
no time to ponder—not when dark is falling and dangerous mobs are on the
horizon. Gurgling zombies and snarling wolves lurk in the night, and they’re
closing in. With nowhere to hide, the lone traveler flees up a mountain,
trapped and out of options . . . until a mysterious figure arrives, fighting
off the horde singlehandedly. The unexpected savior is Summer, a fellow
castaway and master of survival in these frozen wastes. Excited to find
another person in this strange, blocky world, the explorer teams up with
Summer, whose impressive mountain fortress as a safe haven . . . for now. But
teamwork is a new skill for two people used to working alone. If they want to
make it home, they will have to learn to work together—or risk losing
everything.
  An Elderly Lady Is Up to No Good Helene Tursten,2018-11-06 Maud is an
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irascible 88-year-old Swedish woman with no family, no friends, and... no
qualms about a little murder. This funny, irreverent story collection by
Helene Tursten, author of the Irene Huss investigations, features two-never-
before translated stories that will keep you laughing all the way to the
retirement home. Ever since her darling father's untimely death when she was
only eighteen, Maud has lived in the family's spacious apartment in downtown
Gothenburg rent-free, thanks to a minor clause in a hastily negotiated
contract. That was how Maud learned that good things can come from tragedy.
Now in her late eighties, Maud contents herself with traveling the world and
surfing the net from the comfort of her father's ancient armchair. It's a
solitary existence, and she likes it that way. Over the course of her
adventures—or misadventures—this little bold lady will handle a crisis with a
local celebrity who has her eyes on Maud's apartment, foil the engagement of
her long-ago lover, and dispose of some pesky neighbors. But when the local
authorities are called to investigate a dead body found in Maud's apartment,
will Maud finally become a suspect?
  Furysong Rosaria Munda,2023-09-19 One of fantasy’s best series. —Booklist,
starred review In this explosive conclusion to the epic trilogy that began
with Fireborne, Annie and Lee are fighting for their lives—and for each
other—as invading dragonfire threatens to burn their home to the ground. A
new revolution is underway, and nobody will emerge unscathed. In New Pythos,
Griff is facing an execution by the dragonborn, who are furious at his
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betrayal. He has allies on both sides seeking to defy his fate, but the price
of his freedom might come at a dear cost. And Delo will have to make a
choice: follow his family, or finally surrender to his conscience. Meanwhile,
Annie must race home to hatch a plan to save her Guardians and their dragons.
With Callipolis on the brink of collapse and the triarchy set to be
reinstated, she may be the one person who can save the city—if she can
overcome her own doubts about her future. Lee is a revolutionary at heart,
but now he’ll have to find a way to fight with diplomacy. Going up against
the dragonborn court and a foreign princess, he faces a test of loyalty that
sets his head against his heart. As the fate of Callipolis darkens, Annie and
Lee must determine what they are willing to sacrifice in order to save each
other, defeat their enemies, and reclaim their home.
  Block Shot Kennedy Ryan,2023-09-19 From award-winning author Kennedy Ryan
comes the steamy, powerful second installment of the Hoops trilogy. If Jared
Foster had a dollar for every time Banner Morales made his heart skip a beat-
the heart everyone assumes is frozen over-he'd be richer than he already is.
He's found success as a sports agent by always assuming no means I'll think
about it. And he knows Banner's thinking about him. Her simmering anger? The
way she puts him in his place? Foreplay. She thinks she's won the game, but
they're just getting started. If Banner had a dollar for every time Jared
broke her heart, she'd have exactly one dollar. One epic failure of a night.
After parting on such bad terms, Banner has no intention of ever giving Jared
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a second chance. She's found success in a field ruled by men like him. She's
learned to call the shots and block them when she has to. So she'll ignore
the way he makes her heart pound. Sure, he seems carved from her most private
fantasies, but she can get past that. She's got her one dollar, and Jared
won't have her.
  The Revolt of The Public and the Crisis of Authority in the New Millennium
Martin Gurri ,2018-12-04 How insurgencies—enabled by digital devices and a
vast information sphere—have mobilized millions of ordinary people around the
world. In the words of economist and scholar Arnold Kling, Martin Gurri saw
it coming. Technology has categorically reversed the information balance of
power between the public and the elites who manage the great hierarchical
institutions of the industrial age: government, political parties, the media.
The Revolt of the Public tells the story of how insurgencies, enabled by
digital devices and a vast information sphere, have mobilized millions of
ordinary people around the world. Originally published in 2014, The Revolt of
the Public is now available in an updated edition, which includes an
extensive analysis of Donald Trump’s improbable rise to the presidency and
the electoral triumphs of Brexit. The book concludes with a speculative look
forward, pondering whether the current elite class can bring about a
reformation of the democratic process and whether new organizing principles,
adapted to a digital world, can arise out of the present political
turbulence.
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  Battle Royale: The Novel Koushun Takami,2009-11-17 In an alternative future
Japan, junior high students are forced to fight to the death! L to R (Western
Style). Koushun Takami's notorious high-octane thriller is based on an
irresistible premise: a class of junior high school students is taken to a
deserted island where, as part of a ruthless authoritarian program, they are
provided arms and forced to kill one another until only one survivor is left
standing. Criticized as violent exploitation when first published in Japan--
where it then proceeded to become a runaway bestseller--Battle Royale is a
Lord of the Fliesfor the 21st century, a potent allegory of what it means to
be young and (barely) alive in a dog-eat-dog world. Made into a controversial
hit movie of the same name, Battle Royale is already a contemporary Japanese
pulp classic, now available for the first time in the English language. A
group of high school students are taken to small isolated island and forced
to fight each other until only one remains alive! If they break the rules a
special collar blows their heads off. Koushun Takami's brutal, high-octane
thriller is told in breathless. blow-by-blow fashion. Battle Royale is a
contemporary Japanese pulp classic now available for the first time in
English.
  Blood, Sweat, and Pixels Jason Schreier,2017-09-05 NATIONAL BESTSELLER “The
stories in this book make for a fascinating and remarkably complete pantheon
of just about every common despair and every joy related to game
development.” — Rami Ismail, cofounder of Vlambeer and developer of Nuclear
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Throne Developing video games—hero's journey or fool's errand? The creative
and technical logistics that go into building today's hottest games can be
more harrowing and complex than the games themselves, often seeming like an
endless maze or a bottomless abyss. In Blood, Sweat, and Pixels, Jason
Schreier takes readers on a fascinating odyssey behind the scenes of video
game development, where the creator may be a team of 600 overworked underdogs
or a solitary geek genius. Exploring the artistic challenges, technical
impossibilities, marketplace demands, and Donkey Kong-sized monkey wrenches
thrown into the works by corporate, Blood, Sweat, and Pixels reveals how
bringing any game to completion is more than Sisyphean—it's nothing short of
miraculous. Taking some of the most popular, bestselling recent games,
Schreier immerses readers in the hellfire of the development process, whether
it's RPG studio Bioware's challenge to beat an impossible schedule and
overcome countless technical nightmares to build Dragon Age: Inquisition;
indie developer Eric Barone's single-handed efforts to grow country-life RPG
Stardew Valley from one man's vision into a multi-million-dollar franchise;
or Bungie spinning out from their corporate overlords at Microsoft to create
Destiny, a brand new universe that they hoped would become as iconic as Star
Wars and Lord of the Rings—even as it nearly ripped their studio apart.
Documenting the round-the-clock crunches, buggy-eyed burnout, and last-minute
saves, Blood, Sweat, and Pixels is a journey through development hell—and
ultimately a tribute to the dedicated diehards and unsung heroes who scale
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mountains of obstacles in their quests to create the best games imaginable.
  Stellarlune Shannon Messenger,2022-11-08 In this stunning ninth book in the
New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling Keeper of the Lost Cities series,
Sophie and her friends discover the true meaning of power—and evil. Sophie
Foster changed the game. Now she’s facing impossible choices: When to act.
When to trust. When to let go. Her friends are divided and scattered, and the
Black Swan wants Sophie to focus on their projects. But her instincts are
leading her somewhere else. Stellarlune—and the mysterious Elysian—might be
the key to everything. But finding truth in the Lost Cities always requires
sacrifice. And as the Neverseen’s plans sharpen into terrifying focus, it
appears that everyone has miscalculated. The Lost Cities’ greatest lie could
destroy everything. And in the battle that follows, only one thing is
certain: nothing will ever be the same.
  It's Complicated Danah Boyd,2014-02-25 Surveys the online social habits of
American teens and analyzes the role technology and social media plays in
their lives, examining common misconceptions about such topics as identity,
privacy, danger, and bullying.
  League of Denial Mark Fainaru-Wada,Steve Fainaru,2014-08-26 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • The story of how the NFL, over a period of nearly two decades,
denied and sought to cover up mounting evidence of the connection between
football and brain damage “League of Denial may turn out to be the most
influential sports-related book of our time.”—The Boston Globe “Professional
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football players do not sustain frequent repetitive blows to the brain on a
regular basis.” So concluded the National Football League in a December 2005
scientific paper on concussions in America’s most popular sport. That
judgment, implausible even to a casual fan, also contradicted the opinion of
a growing cadre of neuroscientists who worked in vain to convince the NFL
that it was facing a deadly new scourge: a chronic brain disease that was
driving an alarming number of players—including some of the all-time
greats—to madness. In League of Denial, award-winning ESPN investigative
reporters Mark Fainaru-Wada and Steve Fainaru tell the story of a public
health crisis that emerged from the playing fields of our twenty-first-
century pastime. Everyone knows that football is violent and dangerous. But
what the players who built the NFL into a $10 billion industry didn’t
know—and what the league sought to shield from them—is that no amount of
padding could protect the human brain from the force generated by modern
football, that the very essence of the game could be exposing these players
to brain damage. In a fast-paced narrative that moves between the NFL
trenches, America’s research labs, and the boardrooms where the NFL went to
war against science, League of Denial examines how the league used its power
and resources to attack independent scientists and elevate its own flawed
research—a campaign with echoes of Big Tobacco’s fight to deny the connection
between smoking and lung cancer. It chronicles the tragic fates of players
like Hall of Fame Pittsburgh Steelers center Mike Webster, who was so
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disturbed at the time of his death he fantasized about shooting NFL
executives, and former San Diego Chargers great Junior Seau, whose diseased
brain became the target of an unseemly scientific battle between researchers
and the NFL. Based on exclusive interviews, previously undisclosed documents,
and private emails, this is the story of what the NFL knew and when it knew
it—questions at the heart of a crisis that threatens football, from the
highest levels all the way down to Pop Warner.
  Press Reset Jason Schreier,2021-05-11 From the bestselling author of Blood,
Sweat, and Pixels comes the next definitive, behind-the-scenes account of the
video game industry: how some of the past decade's most renowned studios fell
apart—and the stories, both triumphant and tragic, of what happened next.
Jason Schreier's groundbreaking reporting has earned him a place among the
preeminent investigative journalists covering the world of video games. In
his eagerly anticipated, deeply researched new book, Schreier trains his
investigative eye on the volatility of the video game industry and the
resilience of the people who work in it. The business of videogames is both a
prestige industry and an opaque one. Based on dozens of first-hand interviews
that cover the development of landmark games—Bioshock Infinite, Epic Mickey,
Dead Space, and more—on to the shocking closures of the studios that made
them, Press Reset tells the stories of how real people are affected by game
studio shutdowns, and how they recover, move on, or escape the industry
entirely. Schreier's insider interviews cover hostile takeovers, abusive
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bosses, corporate drama, bounced checks, and that one time the Boston Red
Sox's Curt Schilling decided he was going to lead a game studio that would
take out World of Warcraft. Along the way, he asks pressing questions about
why, when the video game industry is more successful than ever, it's become
so hard to make a stable living making video games—and whether the business
of making games can change before it's too late.
  Pat's Pen Pat Larkin,2013-08-26 Pats Pen This book is filled with short
articles published through 15 years in a small country town newspaper. Weekly
throughout the year Pat would give her thoughts and opinions on different
subjects. They would vary from the weather at the time to concern for
children, school, the area, or other subjects. Not one to pull punches she
told it as she saw it.
  Monday's Not Coming Tiffany D. Jackson,2018-05-22 Jackson’s characters and
their heart-wrenching story linger long after the final page, urging readers
to advocate for those who are disenfranchised and forgotten by society and
the system. (Publishers Weekly, An Anti-Racist Children's and YA Reading
List) From the critically acclaimed author of Allegedly, Tiffany D. Jackson,
comes a gripping novel about the mystery of one teenage girl’s disappearance
and the traumatic effects of the truth. Monday Charles is missing, and only
Claudia seems to notice. Claudia and Monday have always been inseparable—more
sisters than friends. So when Monday doesn’t turn up for the first day of
school, Claudia’s worried. When she doesn’t show for the second day, or
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second week, Claudia knows that something is wrong. Monday wouldn’t just
leave her to endure tests and bullies alone. Not after last year’s rumors and
not with her grades on the line. Now Claudia needs her best—and only—friend
more than ever. But Monday’s mother refuses to give Claudia a straight
answer, and Monday’s sister April is even less help. As Claudia digs deeper
into her friend’s disappearance, she discovers that no one seems to remember
the last time they saw Monday. How can a teenage girl just vanish without
anyone noticing that she’s gone?
  Wake of the Watcher Greg A. Vaughan,2011 No one goes to Illmarsh, a
decrepit village haunted by tales of ghastly midnight rites and sacrifices to
shadows from the sea. When the heroes learn of an unholy bargain between the
cultists of the Whispering Way and the drowned gods of this wretched town,
they must journey through a wilderness gone wrong to prevent it. Can the
heroes discover what foulness festers in the mind of Illmarsh and withstand
the whispers of an insanity from beyond the stars? A Pathfinder Roleplaying
Game adventure for 9th-level characters, this volume continues the Carrion
Crown Adventure Path, drawing on themes of classic horror stories long
awaited by players. The heroes will investigate lands inspired by the mind-
bending horrors of H.P. Lovecraft and face off against terrifying foes drawn
from his ever-popular Cthulhu Mythos. This volume also introduces the
unimaginable terrors of the Elder Gods to the Pathfinder campaign setting
with an expanded Bestiary unleashing a host of maddening Lovecraftian
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monsters, plus much more including new fiction in the Pathfinder's Journal!
  Shatter Me Tahereh Mafi,2011-11-15 The gripping first installment in New
York Times bestselling author Tahereh Mafi’s Shatter Me series. One touch is
all it takes. One touch, and Juliette Ferrars can leave a fully grown man
gasping for air. One touch, and she can kill. No one knows why Juliette has
such incredible power. It feels like a curse, a burden that one person alone
could never bear. But The Reestablishment sees it as a gift, sees her as an
opportunity. An opportunity for a deadly weapon. Juliette has never fought
for herself before. But when she’s reunited with the one person who ever
cared about her, she finds a strength she never knew she had. And don’t miss
Defy Me, the shocking fifth book in the Shatter Me series!
  Haikyu!!, Vol. 20 Haruichi Furudate,2018-02-06 The fourth set of the Miyagi
Prefecture qualifier round finals is quite the nail-biter! Karasuno’s back is
against the wall, and there’s no room left for error. Their middle blockers
continue to give it all they’ve got as the tense back-and-forth continues,
but towards the end of the set, Kageyama starts looking a little off...! With
loss looming overhead, can Karasuno pull itself back together and win the
game?! -- VIZ Media
  Angelika Frankenstein Makes Her Match Sally Thorne,2022-09-06 From USA
Today bestselling author of The Hating Game Sally Thorne comes something a
little unexpected… a historical rom-com that imagines Victor Frankenstein’s
sheltered younger sister, and her attempts to create the perfect man. For
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generations, every Frankenstein has found their true love and equal,
unlocking lifetimes of blissful wedded adventure. Clever, pretty (and odd)
Angelika Frankenstein has run out of suitors and fears she may become the
exception to this family rule. When assisting in her brother Victor’s ground-
breaking experiment to bring a reassembled man back to life, she realizes
that having an agreeable gentleman convalescing in the guest suite might be a
chance to let a man get to know the real her. For the first time, Angelika
embarks upon a project that is all her own. When her handsome scientific
miracle sits up on the lab table, her hopes for an instant romantic
connection are thrown into disarray. Her resurrected beau (named Will for the
moment) has total amnesia and is solely focused on uncovering his true
identity. Trying to ignore their heart-pounding chemistry, Angelika
reluctantly joins the investigation into his past, hoping it will bring them
closer. But when a second suitor emerges to aid their quest, Angelika wonders
if she was too hasty inventing a solution. Perhaps fate is not something that
can be influenced in a laboratory? Or is Will (or whatever his name is!) her
dream man, tailored for her in every way? And can he survive what was done to
him in the name of science, and love? Filled with carriages, candlesticks,
and corpses, Angelika Frankenstein Makes Her Match is the spooky-season
reimagining of the well-known classic that reminds us to never judge a man by
his cadaver!
  Wanderhome Jay Dragon,2021-06 Wanderhome is a pastoral fantasy role-playing
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game about traveling animal-folk, the world they inhabit, and the way the
seasons change. It is a game filled with grassy fields, mossy shrines, herds
of chubby bumblebees, opossums in sundresses, salamanders with suspenders,
starry night skies, and the most beautiful sunsets you can imagine.
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